
10.24.22 

 

To the Board and Commission 

 

I was reviewing back on the October meeting and two things came to mind.  First I apologize for some of 

the wording in the content of our letter, in hindsight I see it didn’t come out as intended.  With an illness 

and death within our family that weekend I see it wasn’t what is should have been.  It was meant to be a 

thank you letter and a reflection of what had been observed.   It wasn’t a consensus of many of you but 

a sense of several.   And it was repetitive information that isn’t covered under either board. 

 

The second item is regarding a conversation about our house not being 2 stories.  I’m curious as to why 

in this context our home wasn’t/isn’t considered 2 stories? 

 

Again I thank you for your time and energy working with issues and concerns for everyone.  Viewing 

several meetings I can see that you are a board that does work hard at problem solving. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sue & Ray Morrison 

  


